Yellowknives Dene First Nation
P.O. Box 2514, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P8

February 11%, 2014

Alan Ehrlich

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories

X1A 2N7

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Dear Mr. Ehrlich:
Re: Jay Information Request Extension

The Yellowknives Dene First Nation (YKDFN) are aware that the deadline for information
requests is February 16", 2015. We are asking if the Review Board can extend this deadline to
February 23, 2015.

YKDFN has allocated what time that was available to reviewing the DAR, but we have been
extremely busy with the regulatory phase of the Snap Lake EA (the intervention is due Friday)
among other projects (five business days allocated to Giant as a start). The single staff person
only has so much available time to review matters. Additionally, we would like to attend the
practitioner’s workshop that you have scheduled for next week.

We want to thoroughly review this submission and prepare information requests that advance the
level of discussion. We will meet whatever deadline is required, but a just few additional days
would be welcome.

If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the YKDFN Lands and Environment
Department at (867) 766-3496.

Sincerely,

et Se—

Todd Slack
Lands and Environment




